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August 16 Brings Dedication Event
U.S. Representative Pat Tiberi will keynote an event to dedicate
the new West Entrance façade of the Boeing Building, mark the
occasion of the 100th Anniversary of The Boeing Company, and
recognize William E. Boeing for his contribution to the aerospace
industry.  A 2 p.m. ceremony on Tuesday, August 16 is followed by
an ice cream social.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/100Year

Friday Aerospace Center Fact
Some have “Throwback Thursday,” but
the Port Authority uses Fridays on
Facebook to post a weekly look back at
the history of the Aerospace Center.

When was the first email? When was that
groundbreaking?  Who’s in that old photo
that I once knew?  Friday answers those
questions.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

An Ever-Changing View
The view from Irving-Wick Drive has changed over the fifty years
since the road was built. However, the change of view that’s
occurring right now might be among the biggest changes in that
time.  Old “Building 2” is down, but for the steel frame.  The
Horton Building, built in 2011, gains prominence in the visitors’

viewpoint now.
Keep track of the
changes at the
Aerospace Center
campus with a
visit to the
Projects Page.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects
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